
 
 
Jeff, in an effort to catch up with January’s mee�ng I reviewed the tape recording and there are 
a few items I believe are worth some reconsidera�on. 
 
Item 1. This is concerning the review of permited documents to determine if unpermited 
structural work occurred. This is something I have experienced in the past and it can have a 
major effect on the structural load distribu�on causing the structure to be unsafe. 
 
 

 
 
 
Item 2. This is concerning closing out the inspec�on report. Early on I had suggested that there 
be a third report. This would be a correc�ve ac�on report thus closing the loop on the 
Milestone inspec�on process. This was rejected by the commitee and the comments were that 
an amended inspec�on report be submited. The two comments below which were rejected is 
an atempt to have a method of closing out the inspec�on and correc�on process keeping the 
Milestone inspector involved though the conclusion of the repair. While in most cases these 
buildings qualify as Threshold construc�on the final Threshold report should be atached when 
applicable. I believe these items are important to close out an amended phase 2 report. 



 


